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30 April 2022 

 

INSETA MIS SKILLS MODULE  

 

Dear INSETA Stakeholders, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the long-awaited INSETA MIS will be available for usage from May 

1, 2022. 

 

Due to the data migration processes, stakeholders who registered on the Legacy System will only 

have view-only access on the new system.  The reason for granting stakeholders view-only access 

is to eliminate the risk of overwriting any activity performed or captured on the system prior to the 

final migration process.  

 

Stakeholders will be provided full access to the system once the data migration procedure is done. 

 

The data migration processes will begin on May 1, 2022, following the shutdown of the legacy system 

on April 30, 2022. Following this, the first phase will be to extract data from the legacy system, which 

should take no more than two weeks, followed by another two weeks to translate, verify, and purify 

the data before migrating it to the new MIS. The data migration processes will begin on May 1, 2022, 

following the shutdown of the legacy system on April 30, 2022. 

  

During the WSP/ATR extension period, the system will be available, with all appropriate permissions, 

from May 1 to May 31, 2022.  

 

When the WSP/ATR extension period expires at the end on May 2022, the data from the April 2022 

applications will be then be migrated into the new MIS. Those applying for WSP/ATR should 

additionally send supporting document MandatoryGrants@inseta.org.za . This is to ensure that every 

stakeholder has a backup of their applications in the event of any system issues. 

 

We have dedicated staff who will assist stakeholders with any information or data in the system 

throughout the data migration and WSP /ATR extension period.  

 

Stakeholder training is planned for May 2nd to May 31st, 2022. Schedules for training will be 

distributed to all stakeholders based on the system module they need to have access. 

 

Please note that although the new system was thoroughly tested, certain technical concerns are 

possible initially, and our engineers and staff will be available to address them promptly.   
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Your understanding, patience and support during the extended wait for the new system is and will 

continue to be greatly appreciated.  

 

Please contact us at misproject2021@inseta.org.za if you require any other information. 

  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

_____________ 

Ms Tumi Peele 

Chief Operations Officer 
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